
June 7, 2024

The Lindsay Girls Hockey Association (LGHA) requires that all volunteers directly 
involved with children in the LGHA obtain and submit a Criminal Record Check with a 
Vulnerable Sector Check from their local Police Service. 

                                               is a volunteer within the LGHA for the 2024/25 season 
volunteering in the capacity as a                                   with our                           team 
and as such is in a position of authority or trust relative to vulnerable persons. This 
person will be working closely with minor hockey players during team training, games, 
and other events.

If you require more information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Julie Crowder
President
Lindsay Girls Hockey Association
lynxpresident@lgha.net


